Third Grade Newsletter—February 7, 2020

Valentine's Day

We will celebrate Valentine’s Day with a small,
special treat brought in by the teachers. Please
send a regular snack with your child that day.
We will also exchange valentines. Please consult
the attached list for the names of all third
graders. If your child would like to give a
valentine to a student in a different
homerooin, your child must give one to
everyone in that class. You are welcome to mail
individual valentines from home. You can find
addresses in the student directory listed on
veracross. Students should not bring any
valentines to school earlier than Friday, the 14th,

Admissions Update

A note from our Admissions team:

“We are very excited to be planning ahead for the
2020-21 school year. You should have received
your re-enrollment contract in your child’s
backpack. They are due back February 10. If you
have questions please contact the Admission
office.”

Performance Costumes

Students have been working hard to prepare for
their big performance on March 12. For both the
morning and evening performance, students
should dress in dark pants and a top in the
following colors:

Mrs. Llufrio’s class: any shade of red

Mrs. Rosnick’s class: any shade of blue

Staying Healthy
With cold and flu season upon us, we'd like to

take a moment to remind parents that if students
are running a fever, they cannot attend school
for 24 hours after the fever breaks. We are
reminding students to wash their hands
frequently and not to share snacks. We
frequently wipe desks and are hoping to
minimize any illnesses in our classrooms. Bundle
up and stay healthy!

Kindness Counts
One of our themes of morning meeting has been

kindness, both to others and ourselves. We
continue to encourage behaviors that show
appreciation for and acceptance of others. Feel
free to ask your child tonight, “How did you
show kindness today?” As part of a comfortable
learning community where positive risks are
taken and ideas are shared, it is each child's
responsibility to lift others up with words and

actions.
Important Dates

February 8 All Ball (LS Student/Adult dance)

February 10 Admission contracts due

February 17  LS/US Teacher work day, No school
6:00 p.m.

February 19  Mount Vernon field trip
We will not be here for lunch—please
remember this when you order your
lunches.

February 21  Junior Master Gardeners Meeting

February 24-28 Winter Break—No School

March 12

March 13

Third grade performance
9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.

Parent-Teacher Conferences
No schoo!

Our blog:

http://blogs.fredericksburgacademy.org/thirdgrade/




Mrs. Rosnick’s Class List for Valentines

Ryder Butler

James Covington
Patience Crockett

Isha Kamran

Londyn Kennedy

Aven McGrady

Grace Meyer

Chandler (Chan) Mitchell
Cambria Neuman
Joshua Norman

Haley Starnes



Class List--Mrs. Llufrio and Mrs. Sims
7 Girls

3 Boys
Lillie Covington-Keene

Mariana Duarte
Addison Hoover
Jack Mozena
Rena Grace Parker
Zack Paroulek
Libby Payne
Gabrielle Raniella
Sam Vaughn

Nayli Velasquez



